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Please support this bill. I agree that the government should not have to pay return 

postage for mail-in voting for those of us it conveniences, and I believe this will help 

restore election integrity in Oregon. Let us not forget, the DMV registered more than 

300 non-citizens to vote, and while this makes up a small fraction of the overall voting 

base, one non-citizen voting in our elections is too many. Please ensure only legally 

documented citizens of our state are the only ones eligible to vote. I am in support of 

this bill. 


